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1-1.8. 1873 - Relating To Pahala Public Library

The Hawaii Government Employees Association, HGEA/AFSCME, Local 152, AFL
ClO supports the intent of the measure to transfer Pahala Public Library from the
jurisdiction of the Hawaii State Public Library System to the jurisdiction of the
Department of Education to operate as a school library for the benefit of Kau High
School. However, we do not support the transfer of employees and positions. We
recommend that current positions and employees assigned to Pahala Library remain with
the Hawaii State Public Library System.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify.

Leiomalama Desha
Deputy Executive Director
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